
 

Congressman Maxwell Frost wants to let you know he’s hosting a town hall and resource fair on 
Tuesday, February 18. 

FEBRUARY 18, 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Doors open at 4PM. Q+A session begins at 5:30PM. 

 
ORANGE COUNTY MULTICULTURAL CENTER 

7149 W Colonial Dr, Orlando, FL 32818 

 

RSVP HERE 
 

 

I’ll be talking about recent actions from the new Trump Administration and how they’re impacting 
our Central Florida community, as well as what’s being done to address these challenges. 

I’d love for you to join us and to hear from you directly about your concerns. You’ll also be able to 
connect with several local nonprofits and organizations offering resources and support. 

Hope to see you there!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rep. Maxwell Alejandro Frost 

Member of Congress 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1243546804969?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1243546804969?aff=oddtdtcreator

